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You are receiving this e-mail as 
an opt-in subscriber to the Port 
Authority’s e-newsletter list.  
Thank you for your subscription.  
To unsubscribe, please e-mail 
ontarget-request@coatc.com 
with “unsubscribe” in the 
subject line. 
 

 

Thinking of Capital Investments 
The Port Authority has undertaken over $10 million in capital 
improvement projects in the past two years.  This year has seen a 
host of low visibility projects ranging from a fire pump that 
reduces the waste of treated water during required testing by a 
million gallons a year to the demolition of the 1958-era water 
tower.   

GO TO:   http://hnlcpa.com/projects 

Thinking About Electric Service 
The dual feed 69KV transmission line that serves 98% of the base 
campus of the Aerospace Center never lost power during the 
recent derecho storm that impacted Ohio and the Midwest.  
Though one day of production was lost by a base campus 
employer not served by the 69KV, the long-standing record of 
reliability was a highlight during an otherwise challenging time in 
the region. 

GO TO:   http://COATC.com/property/factsheet_coatcelectric.pdf  

Thinking 50th Anniversary  
Bookmark the Port Authority’s Facebook page for your 50th 
Anniversary fix.  Every Friday, Bill Wright digs into the Port 
Authority archives including a full collection of the old base 
newspaper, On Target, to spotlight one of the stories of the past 
50 years of metrology and inertial guidance system repair in 
Heath. 

GO TO:   http://Facebook.com/OhioPortAuthority  

 

 


